
 

 

Date: _____________ 

 

Dear Local RCMP,  

Subject:  Springfield Minor Baseball Association (SMBA) Coach/Volunteer  

 

The person: __________________________________ accompanying this letter is a 

volunteer/coach with Springfield Minor Baseball for the 2017 Baseball Season.  They will be 

chaperoning and supervising children between the ages of 4 and 17 years old, most of whom 

reside in the RM of Springfield, Manitoba.   They will receive no pay for their volunteer roles 

and will not be compensated for any expenses. 

As a result, the SMBA Board is requesting your assistance in processing their application for a 

Vulnerable Sector (VS) check.   

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me at 204-330-1436.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Peterson 

Mike Peterson 

President 

Springfield Minor Baseball Association 

springfieldminorbaseball.ca 


